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COSEE-West and the Aquarium of the Pacific
present the second free workshop in the 2009-2010 series

Humboldt Squid and other Cephalopods

on Saturday, January 30, 2010

8:00 A.M. – 3:30 P.M.

at the Aquarium of the Pacific
100 Aquarium Way, Long Beach, California 90802

featuring:

* hands-on, inquiry-based, integrative classroom activities
correlated with California Content Standards

* a presentation about cephalopods
by Dr. James Wood,
Director of Education

at the Aquarium of the Pacific in Long Beach

* Humboldt squid dissection
led by graduate students

from Hopkins Marine Laboratory, CA

Humboldt squid are also known as Jumbo squid or Flying Jumbo squid. If you want
the opportunity to see, touch, dissect, and learn about one in person, this is the
workshop you’ve been waiting for!

There is no charge for this workshop. Please bring your own lunch.
Map & Driving Directions: www.aquariumofpacific.org/planyourvisit/directions_parking
The parking structure for the Aquarium is on the water side of Shoreline Drive between Chestnut Place
and Aquarium Way. If you arrive on time, the parking garage attendants will likely NOT yet be on duty
and you can drive in and park for free. If you register with COSEE-West in advance, we will put your

name on a list that we will give to the parking attendants and they should let you in to park for free.

Professional Development hours may be documented.

Space is limited! To register, contact the UCLA COSEE-West office:
email: cosee.west@gmail.com tel: 310-206-8247

For information about our programs for teachers and informal educators, please visit the COSEE-West
website: http://www.usc.edu/org/cosee-west/


